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In the World Chat of State
#89, some of the issues
facing this sector have been
discussed by allies from
different alliances.

Chronologically, the Luxury
Time editorial team has
compiled the issues
mentioned in their
respective order:
- Looting of trucks
- Allies attacking an ally
from the same alliance
- Players attacking others
within the NAP
- Enforcing rules with
double standards
- Enforcing something and
then not enforcing it when
it comes to them
- Constant scouting

There are four days left
until the fourth season
officially begins in State
#89. The Luxury Time
editorial team reiterates
and calls on all allies and
alliances of State #89 to
promote national unity,
inviting everyone to reflect
and work together with
President Bossku.
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